July 16, 2020

Daina McFadden, Ecology
3100 Port of Benton Boulevard
Richland, WA 99354

Dear Ms. McFadden,
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Once again, | entered the web page that was specified in the written
material | received and jibberish came up! | did see Basin 41 in the jibberish.
I tried twice. The first time OTHER permits appeared like for Class 2 and

others.

So, here is my input to the Class 3 Permit Modification for Construction of
Bain 41 at the Liquid Effluent Retention Facility and 200 Area Effluent

Treatment Facility.

My primary question is why do they keep building more facilities that will
have to be treated and demolished in the future? I thought we were trying to
treat and get RID of wastes and contaminated buildings. The REASONS for

the constructioh were not provided.

Thank you very much for the opportunity to ask this very important question

and, hopefully, get an answer.
Sincerely,
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Nancy Kroening‘
123 East Calavar Road

Phoenix, AZ 85022 greeniefrost@yahoo.com



